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To 

All the State Secretaries, 

State Associations of 

The Bharat Scouts and Guides, 

INDIAN UNION 

 

 

 

 

  
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Dear Sir/Madam,  
 

Greetings from the Bharat Scouts and Guides, National Headquarters! 
 

We are happy to learn that many Local Associations/District Associations/State 

Associations have received grant/support from the local authorities under MLA scheme/M.P 

Scheme/District Collector/Village Panchayat and has constructed either building or have 

developed Training Centre and other infrastructure in the organisation. 
 

We request you to kindly provide us the scan copy of related documents, approval orders 

if any, pertaining to the support received under these Scheme so that National 

Headquarters can consolidate the records of grant/support received at various level and 

further sent to all the State Associations of the Bharat Scouts and Guides to have a handy 

documents to approach the authorities for the financial resources and support for further 

development of the infrastructure in the organisation. 

We will highly appreciate if the available documents are forwarded to the National 

Headquarters at the earliest possible but not later than 28/02/2022 for our further 

consolidation and to circulate to all the state associations for seeking necessary support 

from the Local/District agencies, MLA’s  and M.P’s in the respective states. 

Thanking you, 

Yours in Scouting, 
 

 
(Dr. Raj Kumar Kaushik) 

DIRECTOR  
Copy to:-  

1. All the NHQ Office Bearers of the Bharat Scouts and Guides, National Headquarters. 

2. Chairman/Secretary, Railway Scout and Guide Board, Rail Bhawan, New Delhi. 

3. The Commissioner, Kendriya Vidyalaya Sangathan, 18 Institutional Area, ShahidJeet Singh 

Marg, New Delhi - 110016. 

4. The Commissioner, Novadaya Vidyalaya Samiti, Institutional Area, B-15, Sector - 62, Noida, 

Uttar Pradesh – 201309. 

5. All the District Secretaries, District Association of Dammam, Riyadh, Muscat and Jamiat Youth 

Club. 

6. All the Assistant Director, BSG for necessary action. 

The Bharat Scouts and Guides 
Creating Better India 

National Headquarters 
Address: Lakshmi MazumdarBhawan, 16, M. G. Marg, I. P. Estate, New Delhi-110002 

Website :www.bsgindia.orgEmail Id: info@bsgindia.org Phones:+91-11-23370126,23378667 

 
Circular No.: 28/2022 

Date :11th Feb., 2022  

SUB: REQUEST TO PROVIDE RELATED DOCUMENT ON VARIOUS GRANT - REG 

 
 

 

http://www.bsgindia.org/
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